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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Todd Hiner, Chief of Police  
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM 

OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN ECISD AND THE “I LOVE U GUYS 
FOUNDATION” FOR STANDARD RESPONSE PROTOCOL 

 
DATE: March 05, 2019         
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Brief Summary: 
 
Request for the approval of required MOU between the “I Love U Guys Foundation” and 
Ector County ISD. The MOU will allow for use of Standard Response Protocol (SRP) 
training material, placards, posters, videos and standard phrases provided by the 
foundation. The MOU will allow for the adoption of these items provided by the 
foundation, to be integrated into the district’s current response plans, allowing for district 
wide standardization of announcements, procedures, and processes.  
 
 
 
 
Administrative Recommendation:  
 
Approval of Memorandum of Understanding between ECISD and the “I Love U Guys 
Foundation” for Standard Response Protocol 
 


